BEAVER CREEK TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING
APRIL 5, 2018 #3 Meeting/Budget

The Beaver Creek Township Board held a special meeting on Thursday, April 5, 2018 at 4:50 pm. Board
members present: Van Nuck, Meisner, Hartman, Raybuck, Little.

The purpose of the meeting was to work on the budget for the next fiscal year. We worked on the Fire
Department (206) side of the budget and it is filled in.

1. Healthcare will go up 7.4% effective August 1, 2018. Cornell’s Insurance will have more information
for us next week.

2. Nothing from STING as to what they have done this year in Crawford County.
3. The fire chief apologized for missing yesterdays scheduled meeting that was changed to today.
4. Proposal for the fire department tax rates will go from 2.771 to 2.950, with board approval.

5. The Pere Cheney Rededication will be held Wednesday, May 23, at 1:00 pm. It should go into the
Avalanche.

6. Motion by Hartman and seconded by Meisner to raise the Election Board wages from $10/9.25 to
$11 for chair and $10 for election worker. Roll call vote with all ayes, motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.

Sharon K. Hartman, Clerk



